
 

MORNING SERVICE 

Song Leader                    

Call to Worship             

Opening Prayer 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Head of Table 

Assist (bread) 

Assist (cup) 

Assist   

Assist 

Assist Upstairs           

Ann/Closing Prayer 

                          

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table/Closing Prayer 

 

WEDNESDAY -  May 25 

 

MAY 22 
Wyatt Brown 

T. Maxwell 

J. Bowers 

T. Zakem 

T. Maxwell 

J. Dacca 

B. Bertram 

K. Petty 

N. Konwent 

Warren Brown 

M. Harmon 

M. Farnsworth 

 

 

B. Sallee 

C. Bartlett 

T. Maxwell 

D. Waite 

 

C. Bartlett 

 

MAY 29 

T. Nighswonger 

T. Maxwell 

M. Farnsworth 

G. Petty 

T. Maxwell 

Steve Konwent 

Steven Konwent 

Justus  Konwent 

N. Konwent 

Joshua Konwent 

J. Ravet 

J. Heath 

 

 

C. Bartlett 

Wyatt Brown 

B. Zakem 

D. Waite 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Assignments  

 

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Bible Classes: 10 am  Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

Class Topics 
 

Sunday Morning Adult 

 Bible Classes:  

Auditorium - “The Book of 

Acts” taught by Tommy 

Maxwell 

  Downstairs SIBI Classroom 

“Christian Fundamentals” 

taught by Gene McCaul 

 

Wednesday Evening Adults:  

Auditorium - “The Book of           

Colossians” taught by 

  Bob Stump 

ATTENDANCE 5/15:  Bible class: 150   Worship: 182             

CONTRIBUTION 5/15:  $5,758.50 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION April: $6,267.03                                                

BUILDING PLEDGE FUND:  $641,708.67 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS:  $3,433.25 

Speakers and Sermons 

To Request Recordings: 
avroom@puyallupcofc.org 

The Mind of Christ 
  

As adults sometimes we open our mouths and 

realize that we sound just like one of our parents. 

Growing up we likely thought that the older 

generations did not know much, but as we mature we 

tend to think more like them. 

One part of growing up in Christ is growing to 

think and speak more like our Savior. Paul told the 

Philippians that they should have the mindset of 

Christ in how they think of one another. Paul 

demonstrates this way of thinking as he writes about 

his love and thankfulness for the church in Philippi 

saying, "I thank my God every time I remember you. 

In all my prayers for all of you, I always pray with joy 

because of your partnership in the gospel from the 

first day until now" (Phil. 1:3-5 NIV). 

 

Elder for June:  Chris Bartlett 

Care Group for June:  Bob Stump   

 

AM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Vengeance Belongs to God” 

Matthew 5:38-42 

 

PM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Jude 17-25” 

 

 

May 22, 2022 

    Elders:   

            Chris Bartlett               (253) 732-7313 

  Gene McCaul    (253) 381-1990 

  Bob Sallee    (253) 209-0074 

  Ken Wilson    (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

   Deacons: 
 

          Jay Bowers– Security           John Dacca– Buildings 

          Mark Brown– A/V                Graham Milligan– Education 

          Jean Charpentier– Youth    Jeff Nighswonger– Fellowship

                                  Bill Staggs– Benevolence  

                                   _____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Tommy Maxwell                (318)-351-3475 

   Associate Minister:  Bob Stump                   (206) 664-1814 

   Counseling Center:  Ken Wilson                  (253) 820-9150 
____________ 

 

   Secretary:  Carolyn McCaul                            (253) 845-6312 

   Secretary/Bookkeeper:  Shannon Dacca    (253) 861-8280 



Family News 

Prayer List 

Having the mindset of Christ will affect every 

aspect of our life including how we see each other. 

We have a great deal to be thankful for in the church 

in Puyallup. God has given us a wonderful family of 

fellow believers as a system of support as we carry 

out God's mission in a world that is influenced by the 

enemy. Let's make sure to tell God how thankful we 

are for one another this week as we pray. 

 

Tommy   

Prayer List (cont.) Family News (cont.) 

Tuesdays at the Park:  The first Tuesday at the 

Park will be June 14th at the South Hill Park (86th 

Ave. E. and 144th St. E. on South Hill in Puyallup). 

This is a time for all the children and their parents 

or grandparents to get together to play and fellowship with 

one another. Please see the flyer on the bulletin board for all 

the details.     

Delano Bay Christian Camp:  Sadly, Delano Bay  

summer camps are cancelled for this year.  

Reconstruction and the permit process are taking 

longer than anticipated following the vandalism and water 

damage from several months ago. Refunds will be given for 

any who have made a deposit for camp. See Gene McCaul if 

you need any information regarding this. 

FaithBuilders: The 8th Annual 

FaithBuilders workshop will be Thursday 

- Saturday, July 7th-9th, at the Lakeview 

church of Christ in Tacoma. Please see the flyer on the bulletin 

board for all the details. 

Puget Sound Men’s Retreat: Attention 

Men: Mark your calendars for September 

16th-17th for the Puget Sound Area Church 

Of Christ Men's Retreat. Please see the flyer on the bulletin 

board or talk to Jonathan Karkosky for more details. 

Puyallup Ladies’ Day: Ladies, 

please mark your calendars for 

Saturday, October 8th for Puyallup’s 

ladies’ day. The theme for the day is “Devoted to One Another.”  

Please see the flyer on the bulletin board for all the details.  

 Please pray for God’s intervention with the situation in 

Ukraine.  Pray for peace to prevail. 

 Helen Mellick passed away Sunday afternoon. Please pray 

for the Mellick family during their time of grief.  

 Jodi Buck is requesting prayers for her friend, Beverly, who 

has many health problems and is currently on chemo and has 

been very ill. Please pray for her health to improve and for 

the chemo treatments to be successful in destroying the 

cancer. 

 Monique Stolzman has bursitis in her hip and is in a lot of 

pain and can hardly walk.  Please pray for relief from the pain.  

 Susan Fahnstrom’s injections helped her back, but the knee 

injections did not help. She will be following up with her 

doctors about this and her arthritis worsening in her hands as 

well.  Please pray for relief from the arthritis pain. 

 Paul Fahnstrom has not been feeling well and the arthritis is 

worsening in his back.  Please pray for relief from the arthritis 

pain. 

 Martha (Paul Fahnstrom’s sister), who recently battled 

cancer, is recovering from covid. Please pray for her recovery 

to go well.  

 Jim (Susan Fahnstrom’s cousin) passed away recently from his 

battle with cancer. Please pray for Susan and the family 

during their time of grief.  

 Dixie (Freddie & Shelly Payton’s friend) passed away 

unexpectedly. Please pray for peace and comfort for the 

family and Freddie and Shelly during their time of grief. 

 Tehya (frequent Sunday night visitor) is requesting prayers 

for her father who is dealing with many struggles and for her 

friend who is not sure about following Jesus. 

 Pat Conrad is now home. Please continue to pray for her 

recovery to go well. She thanks you for all the prayers and 

care for her and Carter. 

 Cam (Denny & Linda Collins’ son) is to meet with his doctor 

again and also have a sleep  study done to prove the device  

(diaphragmatic implant) is not working. As a result, he hasn’t 

been getting much sleep.  Please pray for Cam’s physical and 

spiritual health. 

 Our missionaries and the souls they minister to:  

• Roman & Johanna Halamicek (Slovakia)  

• Mountain States Children’s Home (Longmont, CO) 

• Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico) 

• Mark Jamieson (Guyana) 

Welcome: Leah Belts has made it known to 

the elders that she would like to worship and 

work with the church here in Puyallup. Her 

contact information will be coming soon. Welcome to 

Puyallup Leah! We’re glad you are here! 

Graduating Seniors: We will be honoring 

seniors graduating from high school June 

5th. We have five individuals we will be honoring: 

Daniel Barajas, Savanna Heath, Rocco Rubina, 

Cameran Fahnstrom, and Bryant Zakem. Please see 

Shannon Dacca or Carolyn McCaul if you would like 

to donate to their cash gift. You can also donate the 

usual electronic ways. Just remember to put 

“Seniors” in the memo portion. 

Memorial Day BBQ:  Mark your calendars 

for the annual Memorial Day BBQ on Saturday, 

May 28th, 10:00 am-3:00 pm, at Clark’s Creek 

South Park.  Please see the sign-up sheet on the 

bulletin board to sign up for something to bring.  

Monthly Fellowship Meal: For the June 5th 

fellowship meal, Care Group 5 (Bob Stump’s 

group) will host Care Group 1 (Chris 

Bartlett’s group).  Both groups will bring food, 

but the host group will be responsible for setup and 

clean up.  All visitors are invited to join us for some 

good food and fellowship. 


